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Headteacher for the Morning: Wonky Bar Prize Winner 
I am delighted to be able to inform you that our prize winner “Mr Hardwick” did an amazing job on Monday 
morning and thoroughly enjoyed himself.  He looked so smart in his blazer – which actually matched mine! 

His day started with morning assembly, this was followed by some lesson observations.  Then it was time to 
catch up on his emails.  Time for a quick hot chocolate and biscuit break before taking the extra play Wonky 
Bar winners outsise. 

  

 

Bugfest Contributions 
Unfortunately, a large number of parents (over 20%) have not contributed towards this visit.  We appreciate 
that we requested this prior to most people’s pay day.  If you are now in a position to contribute, this would 
be greatly appreciated. 

Bank Holiday Monday 
A reminder that the school will be closed on Monday for the May Day Bank Holiday.  Unfortunately, the 
weather forecast is showing a high probability of rain! 
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Non-Uniform Day for Wonky Bar Winners:  Friday 10 May 
If your child won multiple tickets for a non-uniform day your child can come to school on Friday in non-school  
Uniform. 

Breakfast Invoices 
If your child attends breakfast club, all invoices should have been settled in full by now. 

Beehive Invoices 
If your child attends beehive club you should by now have paid an initial payment and all outstanding balances 
need to be paid in full by Friday 03 May. 

Changes to Lunchtime Play 
We have made a few changes to our lunchtime play in order to lessen the increasing number of bumps and 
scuffles. The playground will now be divided into coloured zones with structured play of differing kinds taking 
place within each zone.  We hope this will allow us to separate children who come into more frequent conflict, 
which will ensure that all children are safe and offer everyone opportunities for purposeful play. 

Request from Year R:  Garden Hose Wanted 
Do you have a garden hose that you no longer require that you would be willing to donate to Year R?  As long 
as possible please, ideally 30 meters as it has to reach round to Wagtails’ Class.  If you are able to help, please 
can you leave your details with the school office. 

Busy Bees  
It was not possible to hold a celebration assembly today so all the children who received a Busy Bee this week 
will be rolled over into next week. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company 
called Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence 
securely. To get the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  
If your child is unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  
Timetable for this half term has already been sent out.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North 
Door and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link: Summer A 
Timetable.  

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 1.  Please click on the following links to access the menus online: hot menu 
or Jacket Potato Menu  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in 
Wagtails’ Class window.  

Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    
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